HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent & Supervisor of Special Services Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator

908-995-2401 www.hollandschool.org

November 26, 2024

Dear Holland Families:

As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, I wish to express my heartfelt gratitude to each of you for your continued support and partnership in our school community. As I write this letter, over 500 books were donated by our families for schools in Western North Carolina. Thank you for helping those from hurricane affected areas.

In addition, thank you to our 4th Grade for spearheading their annual NORWESCAP food drive. It truly embodies the meaning of the holiday; helping those in need.

Thanksgiving is my favorite holiday. I value its meaning and its purpose. The focus is on friends, family, and togetherness. I wish all of our families a fun, memorable, and enjoyable holiday with your loved ones. Spend time reminiscing about favorite dishes, football games, and memories from year's past. I look forward to my Mother-in-Law's sweet potato casserole every year. I have tried to replicate it, but to no avail. Mrs. Wardell "Sr." says it is her vegetable peeler from her mother that makes the difference. I have a feeling she is right!

On behalf of everyone at Holland Township School, Have a Happy and Joyous Thanksgiving.

Sincerely

Susan Wardell

Principal